
-----Original Message----- 
From: Connelly, Kristin D. <Kristin.Connelly@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 1:26 PM 
To: Swift, Sydney <sswift@milwaukee.gov> 
Cc: Leichtling, Samuel <Samuel.Leichtling@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: FW: In Support of CPC/CC File #220401 
 
This first went to Linda Elmer in the Clerk's Office and Michael was copied, so that's why he forwarded it 
along to PlanAdmin. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Michael DeMichele <michael@demichele.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 1:23 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: RE: In Support of CPC/CC File #220401 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am absolutely in support of this project for many reasons. 
As a business owner on Downer Ave (Salon Nova & Lash Boutique Milwaukee) and a resident of the 
neighborhood I can only see good coming from this project. For one it is helping the church. Secondly it 
will bring new residents to our neighborhood that will support local business.  
I’d also like to add that the building itself will add beauty to the neighborhood.  
 
Respectfully,  
 
Nova Grober-Beschta 
President 
LashKing LLC 
-Salon Nova & Lash Boutique Milwaukee 
-LiquiFan Lashes  
Charmed Life LLC  
-Lash Boutiques 
(c) 414-213-6682 
(f) 414-273-9850 
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